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Ref : SCL/FY 2019-20/BSE/64                                                                            Date : 24.03.2020 
 
To, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Exchange Plaza,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai— 400 001  
BSE Scrip Code - 513472 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of temporary suspension of operations at manufacturing facilities and offices due to 
COVID 19 pandemic. 
 
Ref: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 . 
 
In view of the emergency situation arising  due to spread of Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) and 
announcement made by the Chhattisgarh State Government, this is to inform you that the 
manufacturing units situated at Bhilai and Tedesara (C.G)  and offices of the Company have been 
temporarily shut-down.  
 
The Company has been taking necessary precautionary measures  against the spread of COVID-19 
as advised by the Government from time to time. The Company has also followed "Work From 
Home" policy for its employees.  
 
The operations shall be resumed once the situation is improved and lockdown is withdrawn.  
 
Given the uncertainty around the situation it is difficult to ascertain the impact of the pandemic 
COVID-19 on the business operations of the Company at this point of time.  
 
Kindly take this into your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For, Simplex Castings Limited 

 
 
D Meena 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 


